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Dear Chair Golden and Committee Members, 

 

I oppose this legislation. As a kayaker I’ve seen wake boats tip over other kayakers 

from the waves these boats create. They can be very dangerous to non motorized 

methods of boating. The waves are also harmful to shore integrity and it disturbs the 

movement underneath causing harm to marine life. Please do not allow the 

legislation to pass. 

 

Thank for you time, 

 

Ann Chetock 


